Decorah PTO Newsletter

October 2014

PTO MISSION: Decorah PTO exists to welcome all
parents and teachers to contribute ideas and participate in
activities that enhance our children’s life experience

Volunteer Opportunities

Halloween Trunk-a-Treat
Friday October 10"

We are looking for those
that would like to open
their trunks to our trick or
treaters. For more
information on how to
sign up contact Kiah Wolff
@

mwolff@west-
bend.k12.wi.us

BOOK FAIR
November 11th-13th

We are looking for
volunteers! Please let us
know when you are free to

help. Even if just for an hour,

we would love your help.
Hours:

Monday Setup — 8am-Noon
Tuesday/Wednesday
9am-6pm
Thursday 9am-8pm
Friday clean up — 8am

Please contact Liz Giese @
jlgiese@sbcglobal.net

\\FUN RUNII
THANK YOU TO ALL THAT
PARTICIPATED IN AND
HELPED OUT WITH OUR
FUN RUN. IT WAS A
GREAT SS! WE
WOULD IKE TO
THANK SEAMAN
FOR T ZING
SETUP OF THE COURSE
AND TO AMY SCHWABE
FOR ALL OF HER HARD
WORK PLANNING THIS
EVENT!

Contact Information

Amy Schwabe, President — aeschwabe@gmail.com
Kristie Buss, Treasurer — kristie_buss@yahoo.com
Chris Matenaer, Secretary — decorahptosecretary@gmail.com




